To:

Mr. George Thomas,

General Manager,

Woodlands Hotel,

Birmingham.

27th October, ’08.

Dear Mr. Thomas,

I am pleased to recommend the services of (Clean-Up Services) to you.

They have been providing us with excellent service and have given us no cause for complain in the past (5years).  Their sincerity and dedication in providing us with a great service has in-turn gained popularity for us among our guests.

I sincerely recommend the services of (Clean-Up Services) to you.

Sincerely,

(Harry Thomson).
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